

## The Episcopal Church of the Redeemer

1904 Popps Ferry Road Biloxi, MS 39532

E-mail: fjones@redeemer-biloxi.org

Telephone: 228-594-2100

Fax: 228-594-2108

Web page: redeemer-biloxi.org

Friday, April 29, 2011

Mr. Jeff Lockard National Sales Representative Chime Master Systems P.O. Box 936 Lancaster, Ohio 43130

Dear Mr. Lockard,

Thank you for your note regarding the recently installed carillon system at Church of the Redeemer. After six months in our new church building I must say that we have been very happy with the new carillon. It rings dailyk at 8 A.M., Noon, and 6 P.M. and then plays a hymn. From day one members of the congregation and local community have expressed great joy to hear the "sound of church" ringing from the bell tower. Last week, as we celebrated our first Easter in the new building, we used the peal of bells as we left the church following a joyous service. It was an amazing experience!

We are most happy with the installation and everything seems to work in an excellent fashion.

Thank you for a fine product that is a wonderful enhancement to our new church building and our worship experience.

Every blessing in this Easter season.

Yours sincerely,

Harold F. Roberts

Rector